
 

 

 

 

  

February 2024 

    

Dear Business Owner, Manager or Patron, 
  

The South Attleboro Lions Club is hosting its 19th Annual Golf Tournament on Sunday, May 19th at 
Chemawa Golf Course, and we are asking for your support.   

  

The South Attleboro Lions Club Foundation is a 501(c)3 organization that focuses on helping make 
the world around us a better, happier place.  We are an affiliate of Lions Clubs International which is a non-
political organization established in 1917. As of January 2024, it had over 46,000 local clubs and more than 1.4 
million members in more than 200 countries around the world. The Lions motto is "We Serve". See the back of 

this page to find out more about the South Attleboro Lions activities. 100% of the money we raise is returned 
to the community! 

 

Our Golf Tournament is a major fundraiser to support our ongoing charitable activities.  We are 
requesting a donation from you or your business to become a Sponsor.  Our sponsorship levels are: $100 
Tee Sign, $150 Bronze, $250 Silver, $500 Gold and  a Full Tournament Sponsor is $1500. (See included 
trifold for description of sponsorship levels.)  Or, if you prefer you may donate an item to be given away as 
a raffle or prize item.  You will receive recognition in our tournament program and on our website, as well as 
acknowledgement at the awards ceremony. 

 
If you or someone you know, would like to play in our Golf Tournament, the cost is $150.00 per 

player or $600.00 per foursome.   

 

We are excited about the work the Lions do in our local community and hope we can count on your 
support. See enclosed brochure for tournament details.  If you have questions, please call (508) 466-7026 
or email salionsbiz@gmail.com.  Thanks so much for your consideration and continued support.  We look 
forward to hearing from you.  

  

Sincerely,  

Joe & Jen 

Joe Gallagher and Jen Stec 
Golf Committee Chairs  
South Attleboro Lions Club  
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The South Attleboro Lions Club Foundation is a 501(c)3 organization that focuses on helping make the 

world around us a better, happier place.  Please see below for a partial list of our activities. One hundred 

percent of the money raised from our fundraising events is returned to the community.  

   

Fundraisers    

• Weekly meat raffles  

• Quarterly clam boils  

• Annual Golf Tournament   

• Xfinity Staffing 

  

Local Community Contributions   

• SAGRA  

• Annual Scholarships  

• Christmas is For Kids  

• Carroll Center for the Blind  

• The Barton Center  

• Friends of Larson Senior Center   

• Bethany Fellowship Church 

• St. Theresa Parish  

• White Hawks Cheerleaders 

 

Donations to Lion Causes   

• Massachusetts Lions Eye Research Fund  

• Lions District 33S Hearing Foundation  

• Lions District 33S Youth Camp and Exchange 

• Lions Club International  

• District Youth Speech  

• Pennies for Sight Collections 

• White Cane Day  

• Dinner in the Dark 

 

Community Service Projects   

• Ramp projects for individuals in need  

• Recreation Department Halloween Party  

• Attleboro Leo Club  

• Eyeglass Collection and Services 

• Hearing Aid Collections and Services  

• Allard Park Cleanup Day  

• Lee’s Pond upgrades 

• Attleboro Have Heart (food drive campaign) 

• Oldies Dance for the Heat Fund (fuel assistance) 

• Attleboro Farmers Market 
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